
 

Dear Year 1,      

Please look at the Home Learning Grid for today’s activities. For English, you will be writing 

your own recipe. It could be for something you have made already this week or something 

you are going to make later in the week. Don’t forget to number your instructions and make 

sure each instruction starts on a new line. You will need to use some bossy words for each 

instruction like chop, mix, stir, pour. You might want to include some helpful tips too! In 

phonics you will be looking at the sound ‘aw’. Can you think of other ways to spell the ‘aw’ 

sound?  Why don’t you have a go on forest phonics (ICT games website) and play with the 

sound ‘aw’.  

In Maths, you could start of with having a go at BBC Super Movers for KS1. There is a video with 

bonds to 10  so you could practise these on here. https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/supermovers/ks1-

maths-number-bondswith-martin-dougan/zf6cpg8.   After this you will be practising to add 

using money of amounts up to 20p. You could have a go at playing shops. Choose lots of 

objects around the house and label them with an amount. For example I might choose a 

cuddly toy and label it 6p and then a candle and label it 8p and so on. Then whilst your 

playing shops you or a family member could choose two (or more) items and you have to 

add them up to work out the total. Don’t forget to write your number sentence for each one 

e.g 6p + 8p = 14p. Don’t forget the p sign! 

Then you will be choosing an additional challenge from the table. Today you could have a go 

at making a sliding picture or lift the flap Easter picture. You might want to make a pop up chick 

which you can find a link for how to do on the home learning grid. 

Mrs Sweatman has had a great idea to challenge parents and children together. It is to see 

how many words you can make out of a longer phrase. Today’s phrase is ‘Happy Holidays!’. 

Joe Wicks (The Body Coach) is doing a live streamed PE session again at 9am – see if you 

can have a go! Don’t forget about cosmic kids yoga which you can find on youtube. 

Sometimes in Chestnut Class, we do a Just Dance on youtube as our wake up shake up. 

You might like to have a look for one of these to change things up a little. 

Happy learning! 

The Year 1 Team 


